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Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement 
Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture 
2301 North Cameron Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408 

Dear Ms . Bender, 

	

1/6/07 

I own a little dog, his name is Cookie, his brothers win ribbons at 
shows but he is just a pet and I love him dearly . I make dog fashions 
and he has many outfits. He is getting old now, but is still healthy and 
has a wonderful personality . When I talked to the people who bred 
him they said that if this new proposed regulation is law they may 
have to close their kennel because they can't afford to make all of the 
changes that are required and can't afford to hire extra help to do all 
of the extra work and record keeping that is required . Their place is a 
wonderful home for the dogs. I don't see why Mr Rendell is trying to 
put them out of business . I think you are being used for his politics 
and not for the good of dogs . 

I love my Cookie and when he passes I would like to get another dog 
like him . I want a custom made puppy not a mass produced off the 
rack puppy. If the good breeders are driven from the area where will I 
get another Cookie? 

Pleas get rid of this proposal . Don't let one man's political ambition 
determine the next dog I will be able to buy . 

Sincerely, 

8rgo Ventura 
P.® . Box 148 
Telford, PA 18969 


